
                               

Reminder 
• Please remember to sign up for Xplor. Please come and see us if you require

any help to do this.

Kelly Club Aitken 
Newsletter 

Term 2, 2019 

Welcome back to all our returning families to Kelly Club, and a warm welcome to 
all our new families, we hope everyone had  a nice Easter break 

For those who had children attend Kelly Club in the holidays we hope they enjoyed 
themselves. The children were very excited by the range of activities we held over 
the holidays, but the highlights were definitely the Animal Farm petting zoo, and our 
first ever excursion to the United Cinemas. We travelled by taxi vans to Craigieburn 
where we watched the animated movie ‘Wonderpark’.  It was great to see the 
children further their experiences outside of the school environment and develop 
their independence. 

We look forward to some more learning opportunities, friendships and fun in Kelly 
Club throughout Term 2. 




